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Hi there. My name's Conor Russell and I am humbled and greatly appreciate being named 

recipient of the Harshman Graduate Scholarship in Food Systems. I'd like to thank the 

Harshman Foundation and specifically Grace Harshman for this scholarship.  

I'm grateful to use the scholarship to engage my Master's thesis which I want to orient around 

helping farmers facing novel challenges in ever changing food systems here and abroad.  

Likewise, on a personal level, by placing these funds from my academics and research I can free 

some of my own personal money towards helping my little sister who is just starting her first 

year of undergrad here at Guelph too actually, and my mother back home. So for all those 

things, thank you again for the scholarship and for the opportunity to express my appreciation. 


